
AMEDD Corps Chief Msg # 76-Happy Thanksgiving!!         23 November 2016 

 

Team, 
The shortest Corps Chief message of all times!!  Our Team here in the Corps Chief's Office wishes each of you a happy and safe Thanksgiving 
holiday.  Enjoy family, friends, and the many, many blessings for which we can be thankful.  Our forefathers got it right, there is always 
something for which we can be positive and thankful, including being members of the Army Medicine Team with the most honorable mission 
there is.  Julie, Liz, and I wish each and every one of you all the best. 
Sincerely, 
gregg 
    

 

 


